
Marina Towers
501 Slaters Lane
Alexandria, Virginia 22314

[EXTERNAL]Fwd: Public Hearing - March 30, 2023

mrrealtor@aol.com <mrrealtor@aol.com>
Mon 3/27/2023 3:53 PM

To: PlanComm <PlanComm@alexandriava.gov>

1 attachments (114 KB)
PublicHearingNotice.pdf;

You don't often get email from mrrealtor@aol.com. Learn why this is important

Re: Subdivision 2022-00008 (Hearing date 3/30/2023)

To whom it may concern:

As an owner/resident in an adjacent property (I reside at Marina Towers, 501 Slaters Ln) I would like to make the
following points to the Planning Commission:

1) Attorney for the applicant only sent notice by certified mail to the Marinia Towers Condominium Association and
not to each property owner at the condo.  I don't know if this is acceptable, but if it is there are 283 owners that
have not received notice by certified mail and may be unaware of the hearing.

2) I am requesting that the planning staff consider limiting access from the subject property (1300 - 1500 N. Royal
Street) onto Slaters Lane to egress only.  Making this a one-way (exit only) point of access to Slaters Lane would
have a major impact on reducing congestion at the intersection of Slaters Lane and the GW Parkway, and would
be especially impactful in reducing the amount of southbound GW Parkway traffic turning east onto Slaters Lane
(where there is inadequate stacking for the turn onto Slaters Lane headed east).

3) Please consider creating separate bicycling and walking lanes for the Mt. Vernon trail along the property to
reduce the possibility of impacts between pedestrians and bicyclists/scooters.

Respectfully submitted,

James Nobil
501 Slaters Ln
Alexandria, VA 22314

-----Original Message-----
From: Chris Nahlik <notify@buildinglink.com>
To: James Nobil <mrrealtor@aol.com>
Sent: Mon, Mar 27, 2023 2:10 pm
Subject: Marina Towers - Public Hearing Notice from City of Alexandria - March 30, 2023

Marina Towers - Public Hearing Notice from City of Alexandria - March 30, 2023

Dear Marina Towers Resident and/or Unit Owner:
 
Please find the attached notice of a public hearing, being held by the
City of Alexandria Planning Commission. The hearing is scheduled for
Thursday, March 30, 2023, at 7pm. Details are provided in the notice.
 
Regards,

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


 
Chris Nahlik
General Manager, Marina Towers 
 

DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system.
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted source.






